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NURTH EATS

So much more than school food

COMING SOON!

We've a load of fun theme days
to excite pupils this term.

From intergalactic Space Adventures
and fireworks-themed Let's Rocket
—we simply cannot ignore what will

surely be the hottest topic in the
playground — our Football Fiesta.

And that's all before the Christmas
celebrations begin!

See our theme day menus here °

ki Bumblebee
7z Conservation
Trust

FLIGHT OF THE
BUMBLEBEE

We're buzzing with excitement about our
NEW partnership with the Bumblebee
Conservation Trust this term.

Pupils dining with us will receive LIMITED
EDITION playing cards full of fun, bumblebee
facts highlighting the importance of the humble
bumblebee in pollinating fruit and vegetables.

Bumble cards will be available: 10-14th
October inclusive, 18th + 20th October
and also 1st + 3rd November.

At the start of each term we run our school meals survey,
called FOOD FOR THOUGHT, putting an emphasis onto what
we do best — serving great tasting, nutritious food to schools.
Please do get involved as the insights gathered from
parents and children help us to develop our future menus.

Take our survey
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